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17th September 1979

Thank you so much tor your letter of 12th
September.

I quite understand your concern.

However, the new Press Secretary left the
Labour Party 12 years ago and, as you know,
there are many other distinguished people
who have done the same.

Do please have a word with me on the
telephone about this if you would like to
do do. (930-4433).

Ian Gow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

Sir John gangford-Holt MP
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